
	
	

Dear	Friend,	

	

We	cordially	invite	you	to	become	a	member	of	the	Bay	Point	Yacht	Club	(BPYC).	The	
BPYC	is	a	private	yachting	organization	separate	from	the	Bay	Point	Resort/Marina.	The	
BPYC	is	a	partner	with	the	resort,	providing	classes	in	safe	boating,	Women	on	the	
Water	training,	and	other	boating	classes	and	social	events.	

Our	lakefront	clubhouse	property	is	just	outside	the	main	gate	of	the	Bay	Point	
Resort/Marina,	offering	beautiful	Lake	Erie	views.	We	host	many	social	events	at	our	
clubhouse	that	provide	fun,	friendship,	camaraderie	and	networking	opportunities.	

The	BPYC	organizes	cruises	for	members	who	want	to	learn	more	about	the	Great	Lakes	
and	experience	lake	navigation	with	experienced	yachtsmen.	The	BPYC	is	a	member	of	
the	I-LYA	(Inter-Lake	Yachting	Association),	providing	reciprocity	with	many	yacht	and	
boat	club	facilities	and	marinas	throughout	the	Great	Lakes.		

Please	read	our	brochure,	and	consider	membership	in	the	Bay	Point	Yacht	Club	to	
expand	your	boating	experiences	and	socialize	with	other	boaters	like	you.	To	apply	for	
membership,	please	complete	the	application	and	return	to	the	address	on	the	
application.	When	the	application	is	received,	a	BPYC	Bridge	Officer	will	contact	you	and	
help	get	you	started.		We	hope	to	see	you	soon!	

For	more	information,	please	e-mail	Vice	Commodore	Donald	L.	Plotts,	Membership	
Chair,	at	this	address:	donaldplotts@gmail.com.	

	

Sincerely,		

	
Kathy	Pickard	 	 	 	 	 	

Commodore,	Bay	Point	Yacht	Club	


